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McDermitt Trip has been Canceled. 

Our Program this month: 

     Jay Fackrell will be bringing in his collection of spheres he has made to show the group. He 

also will be explaining how they are created and what is needed to create your own sphere. 

Should be a very interesting! 

Monthly Meeting Program 

Tuesday, July 24, 2018 — 7:00 PM  

Golden Hours Senior Center, 650 East 25th St, Ogden 
  

  

2018 Field Trip Schedule  

August 11 Albert Creek WY– petrified wood and agate. 
August 25 Wendover, NV– white plume agate, many colors of agate and jasper 

September 6-9 Grouse Creek area, UT – chrysocolla, syringapora, varasite, red geodes, 

porcelain jasper, etc. 

October 6-14 Annual Trip –STARTING at the Henry Mountains this year, then moving 

to Floy Wash area later in the week. Moab Rock Show on October 12-14 weekend. Petrified 

wood, coprolite, geodes, agates and jaspers of many colors, etc. 

Nov 3 (weather permitting) Wamsetter, WY – Turitella  
  

Calendar 

July 

5          Thu             Board Meeting, 6:30 pm 

14        Sat              Randolph, UT 

24        Tue              Monthly Club Meeting, 7 pm 

August 

2          Thur.           Board Meeting, 6:30 

7-12     Tue-Sun      Mc Dermitt NV 

28        Tue              Monthly Club Meeting, 7 pm 

Sept. 

6-9       Thu-Sun     Grouse Creek, Ut 



13        Thu               Board Meeting 6:30 pm 

25th      Tue              Monthly Club Meeting 7 pm 

  

 The meeting last month went very well. We put together our Rock Identification boxes! A great 

big THANK YOU!  To: 

  

Debbie & Tom Larsen, Jason Meyer, Nancy & Dennis Anderson, Dave Offret, 

Babette & Axel Nelson, Linda Pilcher, Roger & Sheri Bush, Jay Fackrell, Suzy 

Tanner, Scott & Yvonne Winn, Ray Law, Dave & Veldora Law, who were kind 

enough to donate rocks and fossils for us to put in the boxes.  We could not have 

done it without their help and kept the price of the boxes to $6.00. 

  

We have extra boxes if anyone is interested in getting anymore or missed out making one up at 

the meeting. 

  

 If you are still wanting to our Beehive T-Shirts be sure to get ahold of Dave Law as he will be 

the one taking the orders. 
  

Great Volunteer Opportunities 

We are still in need of a Program Chair and Facebook Manager.  If you are interested, please 

contact Jason Meyer at (801) 690-6479. 
  

Don't Forget to Check Out: 

Web Page:  www.beehiverockandgemclub.com 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/Beehive-Rock-and-Gem-Club-1785276328370851/ 
  
  

Editor:  Linda Pilcher.  For questions and comments concerning the Buzzer, 

emailbeehivebuzzer@gmail.com or call 801-668-8084. 

Club Officers:  

President                     Jason Meyer          801-690-6479 
Vice President             Debbie Larsen       385-319-2808 
Secretary                     Dave Offret           801-791-6081 
Treasurer                     David Law            801-644-4931 
============================================================ 

 

http://www.beehiverockandgemclub.com/
http://www.facebook.com/Beehive-Rock-and-Gem-Club-1785276328370851/
mailto:beehivebuzzer@gmail.com

